
June 15, 2021 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jeri Vogt, Chairperson presiding.  All members were present. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board met with Paul Assman, County Engineer to discuss the City of Schleswig’s request for funding to complete the 

Asphalt resurfacing on a portion of E Ave. extending from the intersection of 6th Street west 1300 feet. 

  No action was taken at this time. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Rosburg to approve the letter of understanding with Gronewold, Bell, Kyhnn & Co. 

P.C. 

  Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Skoog to approve the Courthouse Tower High Priority Repairs.  The approximate 

cost of the maintenance will be between $3,000 and $5,000. 

  Motion was passed unanimously. 

 The Board held a discussion on Wind Turbines, there were many concerned citizen’s present to voice their opinion. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 12:02 o’clock P.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


